Zimbra jashorning@greenfieldin.org

2 week notice

From : Jessica Elliott <jelliott@greenfieldin.org> Thu, Jun 13, 2024 10:34 PM
Subject : 2 week notice
To : Jason Horning <jashorning@greenfieldin.org>

Good evening Chief,

It’s with a heavy heart that I am submitting my 2 week notice and apologize
for any inconvenience this may cause. I have been offered a non ems part time
job closer to home with double the pay that I’m making in Greenfield. With me
picking that up I will not be able to commit anytime to the department and I
feel it is unfair of me to take up a spot that another person would be able
to fill. I have really enjoyed my time at Greenfield and maybe one day I’1l
be able to make my way back. I want you to know that I appreciate everything
the guys and the department have done for me, I would not be half as good as
I am now without them.

I will try to get out next Friday the 21st and turn everything in and get my
locker cleaned out. You are a great Chief, thank you for all you do.

Be safe out there and take care,
Jess

Sent from my iPhone



